
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

A. E, MORGAN

9tii February 1937

McGill university 
Montreal

dear President,

I am interested to receive your preliminary 

notice of the celebrations which you propose for the 

21st and 22nd of October of next year. It is far 

ahead, but we shall certainly wish to take part in 

honouring your University on that occasion. It is 

good of you to send such long notice. I will bring 

the natter before the proper authorities in due course 

and comnunicate anoe again with you.

Yours sincerely,

The President,
The University of Western Ontario, 
LONDON. ONTARIO.
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